
Queen Mary School – Mumbai 

Form 10 

Cir. No.58 / 2019-20.                                      27th January, 2020. 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
“Open Day” for Form 10 is scheduled  on  Friday,  31st January, 2020  from 1.00 p.m. to 2.30 p.m.  
 
Those who wish to meet the teachers and discuss the academic performance  of their respective ward  may 
do so in the allotted  time .    
 
 
 
Thank You. 
 
 
 
Ms. G. Mathias 
Principal 
 


